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The 2024 edition of the Journal of Democracy, Governance and Human Rights in Zimbabwe is 
calling for abstracts. The 2024 edition will accept papers tackling any issues of contemporary 
significant in the fields of democracy, governance and human rights relating or with implication 
to Zimbabwe.  
 
Abstracts should be no more than 200 words and should be submitted to 
justice.mavedzenge@uct.ac.za copying mkika@llm17.law.harvard.edu no later than 15 July 
2024.  
 
An editorial panel will review and select the successful abstracts, after which authors will be 
informed to proceed to research and draft their full papers. Selected authors will be required to 
submit their draft papers which must be no more than 8000 words by 15 August 2024. Writing 
style guidelines will be provided to the authors by the journal editors. 
 
In the typical fashion of the Journal, an in-person seminar will be held, during which authors will 
have an opportunity to present their draft papers and receive feedback from experts and 
practitioners. Thereafter, authors will submit their revised papers to the editors for peer review 
and possible publication in the Journal.  
 
The 2024 edition will be published November.  
 
About the Journal of Democracy, Governance and Human Rights in Zimbabwe 
 
Now in its third edition, the Journal of Democracy, Governance and Human Rights in Zimbabwe is 
published by the University of Cape Town’s Democratic Governance and Rights Unit in 
partnership with the University of Zimbabwe Faculty of Law. The 2024 edition features an 
additional partnership with Laws.Africa, a programme of African Legal Information Institute 
(AfricanLII). The journal provides a platform for established and emerging academics and 
practitioners to examine contemporary democracy, governance and human rights issues in 
Zimbabwe, and contributes towards building thought-leadership and a body of knowledge in 
advancement of Zimbabwe’s constitutional project. The 2024 edition is edited by Dr. Justice 
Alfred Mavedzenge and Dr. Musa Kika.  
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